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Jessikka Aro is a Finnish journalist working for Finland’s public 

service broadcaster Yle. In 2014, Aro began to investigate pro-

Russian Internet trolls at the Internet Research Agency (IRA). Her 

groundbreaking research helped shed light on Russian trolls and 

Russian information warfare against the West. In 2019, Aro was 

notified she was to receive a State Department International Women 

of Courage Award, but this was rescinded just before the ceremony.  

 


